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Policy on Climate Gas Reduction 

Coloplast acknowledges the concern on climate changes related to man-made activities. 

 

Coloplast is not particularly energy-intensive, but we still accept responsibility, as the 

challenge to minimise emissions of climate gases is a collective one. 

 

Our target is to continuously reduce our emissions of climate gases through financially-

sustainable initiatives and hereby ensure lower growth in CO2 emissions than growth in 

production. When we have the necessary experience – as well as reliable methods of 

measuring and following up – we will define a target, stating the percentage reduction of 

CO2 emissions relative to our growth. Base year will be 2006/07.  

 

The target will be met by reduction of emissions in our value chain that are directly or 

indirectly controlled by Coloplast.  

 

Gold standard off-sets may be considered as part of our reduction of emissions, but will 

not be prioritised over financially-sustainable initiatives in own value chain. 

 

The policy will be revised on an annual basis. 
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